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The Sacramento District of the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers released an evaluation 
Thursday of both the right and left banks of Putah Creek, which flows just south of Davis. It 
rated the maintenance of the levee systems as unacceptable. The proposed Bay Delta 
Conservation Plan would impact Yolo County, so local representatives were on hand at the 
news conference, including Yolo County Supervisors Jim Provenza and Don Saylor, both 
from Davis, and Mark Pruner of Clarksburg, a representative of North Delta Cares. 
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